January 2017 Newsletter



The Orphanage Project

- Notre Maison opened it's doors on November 21, 2015
- Lakeview Elementary School started September 2016
- Planted fruit trees and corn now bear fruit

Under the oversight of: Strathmore Church of Christ 346 Strathmore Blvd, Toronto, ON M4C 1N3

2015. We are blessed to now

support 8 children. Their

ages range from 3 to 7 and

consist of 5 girls and 3 boys.

Currently 80% of expenses

are being satisfied. We

continue to seek monthly



Haiti Mission Update

ow that 2016 has drawn to a close and we welcome the New Year, I can't help but reflect on what our prayers have accomplished where we are today. What started as a prayer has turned into a place of worship for the Fond-Parisien Church of Christ; an orphanage under the banner 'Notre Maison' and Lakeview **Elementary** School.

²⁰ Now to him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine, according to his power that is at work within us, ²¹ to him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus throughout all generations, for ever and ever! Amen. Ephesians 3:20-21 (NIV)

I would like to thank the Churches of Christ and all our

dedicated volunteers for their continued support to the Haiti Mission and Notre Maison (Our Home) Fond Parisien orphanage project. After the Haiti earthquake in 2010 it became apparent that many were desolate and



Dressed in their new uniforms, the children excitedly set off to their first day of school.

unable to recover. It was our mission to protect the most vulnerable; the children. After five years of prayer and three years to build, Notre Maison orphanage was opened on November 21,

support to reach 100%, as well as, grow and shelter more children in the coming years. To sponsor a child or offer a one-time gift please visit our website for how to help. ~ Jean Volcy

What's New?

Lakeview School in session!

In September 2016 we hired a full-time teacher and started an elementary school called Lakeview. Adhering to strict educational guidelines the Notre Maison children are attending a one-room school house currently operating within the church building. God willing, our goal is to hire more teachers and add more classes.

December 2016 Mission Trip

A Haiti Mission team left on December 4th for two weeks. Our Sisters in Christ started to teach local ladies to sew, while the men attended to repairs.

I can do all things through Christ

YOUR SUPPORT

100% OF YOUR SUPPORT PROVIDES A HOME; NOURISHMENT; CLEAN WATER; HEALTHCARE; EDUCATION AND TRAINED STAFF DEDICATED TO THE PHYSICAL, MENTAL AND SPIRITUAL GROWTH OF EACH OF OUR CHILDREN!



For ongoing updates & photos HOW TO DONATE TODAY:

Call Us: 416-461-7406

www.NotreMaisonHaiti.com